
April 2023 Lincoln Senior Men’s Golf League board minutes 

 

Members present:  Allen, Pauling, Westerhoff, Lacquement, Jessen, Tritt, 

Honeycutt, Rainey, McMichael, Gerhart, Thoreson 

Members absent:  Bauer, Augustyn, Hedges, Toomey, Vogt, Dunning 

 

President Allen called the meeting to order at 10:00 am, April 13, in the Holmes 

Golf meeting room and declared that a quorum was present. 

After considerable discussion, Lacquement moved and Rainey seconded that the 

senior league will use the handicap rating that was determined by the strokes 

used by senior league members during the 2022 season.  This rating will be used 

for all senior events on the Lincoln municipal courses.  Motion carried 

unanimously. 

League treasurer Pauling presented a January 1, 2023 balance sheet to be posted 

on the web site.  Moved by Rainey and seconded by Honeycutt to accept and 

motion carried. 

The boards meetings will be moved to the second Tuesday of the month during 

May, June, July and August to accommodate the members league golfing on 

Thursday.  The next meeting will be May 9th. 

 

Gary Westerhoff, Secretary 

 


